
 

Dear 5th Grade Students: 
 

The 5th Grade Moving Up Ceremony committee would like to make a memory book that includes some of your favorite 
quotes, interests, and special memories of your time spent at Cobbles.  Your kindergarten and 5th grade pictures will 
also be included in this memory book.  (If you did not attend kindergarten at Cobbles, we have asked your parents to 
send in a photo to school of you at, or around, the age of five.)   Please answer the questions below and return this 
form to your classroom teacher.   
 

Thank you, 
Mrs. Allchin,  Mrs. Masters, and Mrs. Costanza 

5th Grade Memory Book Form  

 

 

Name: ____________________________________  Teacher:  _________________________________ 
 
 
 

What are your favorite activities outside of school (e.g., hobbies, sports, music…basically anything that 
you enjoy doing)?  
 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

What is your favorite book or book series? __________________________________________________ 
 
 

What is your favorite memory of Cobbles? __________________________________________________ 
 

_______________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

What do you want to be when you grow up? ________________________________________________ 
 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

Do you have a favorite quote?  Or words of wisdom/advice to live by? ____________________________ 
 

_______________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Please do not forget to send in a photo of your child at, or around, the age of five IF he/she 
did not attend kindergarten at Cobbles.   
 
You can submit the photo digitally or in print format. Send digital photos to Lucy Allchin  at 
lallchin@frontiernet.net or print photos to school with your child in an envelope addressed 
to “PTA.”  Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 


